

Office of the President

July 26, 2010

South Portland Cape Elizabeth Rotary c/o President Joan Frustaci 128 Hawthorne Lane South Portland, ME 04106 Breakwater Daybreak Rotary c/o President Mark Duval 20 Park Avenue South Portland, ME 04106

Dear Joan, Mark and Rotary Members:

The Southern Maine Community College Foundation Board thanks all the SPCE and Breakwater Daybreak Rotarians for your most generous contribution of \$9,800.00 (check #1288) to the Rotary Club South Portland and Cape Elizabeth Scholarship. We appreciate your ongoing commitment to supporting education and the community.

Through the Rotary Club South Portland and Cape Elizabeth Scholarship, students will be able to reach their academic and career goals. Your gift will have a lifelong impact on these scholarship recipients.

Southern Maine Community College is the third largest higher education institution in Maine serving more than 6,200 students. As you know, our mission is to provide the finest education possible to our students and to bring economic opportunity and success to the people of Maine. It is through donations such as yours that we can continue in this mission to serve our community. Thank you for joining us in making higher education affordable and accessible.

On behalf of the students who will benefit from your support, thank you.

Sincerely,

lames O. Ortiz, Ed.

President

cc: Nancy Hawes

No goods or services were exchanged for this contribution.

Consequently, the entire amount is deductible to the fullest extent of the law.